
From: Soura, Christian
To: Heather Slager (Heather@excelined.org) <Heather@excelined.org>

Date: 12/4/2013 1:13:12 PM
Subject: RE: Reimbursement Request

Great - thanks for your help.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Heather Slager (Heather@excelined.org) [mailto:Heather@excelined.org] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 1:07 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: RE: Reimbursement Request
 

Good afternoon Mr. Soura, 
 

I received your reimbursement paperwork and it's been processed. I mailed a reimbursement check 
to you last Tuesday, November 26th so you should receive your check very soon.
 

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 

Thank you!
 

Heather Slager | Operations Manager for State Initiatives
 
850-270-2021 | Direct
 
Foundation for Excellence in Education | www.excelined.org Follow ExcelinEd on Facebook and 
Twitter
 
  
 
Foundation for Florida's Future | www.afloridapromise.org Follow FFF on Facebook and Twitter
 
  
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 11:19 AM
 
To: Heather Slager (Heather@excelined.org)
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:Heather@excelined.org


Subject: FW: Reimbursement Request
 

Hi Heather,
 

It's been about 6 weeks since I submitted my receipts - I just wanted to check on the status on this 
and make sure I turned in everything I was supposed to. Thanks.
 

Christian
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian
 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 8:26 AM
 
To: 'heather@excelined.org'
 
Subject: Reimbursement Request
 

Hi Heather,
 

I've attached the form and receipts for the summit reimbursement request - thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: xerox5755@gov.sc.gov [mailto:xerox5755@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 9:17 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre.
 

Attachment File Type: PDF
 

WorkCentre Location: machine location not set	
 



Device Name: XRX0000AAF329B0	
 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com



